
 

 

World Cup Day 

 

With the World cup starting this week, what better way to 'kick off' than with our very own World Cup Day on Friday June 14th. 

Can all children ensure they wear their PE kits as they will be taking part in our penalty shootout competition. If they have any 

football jerseys or any clothing which contains the colours of a team competing in the world cup then please wear them   There 

will also be a cake/biscuit/drink sale going on throughout the day so if the children could bring some money to buy refreshments 

then that would be great. There will also be a spot the ball competition which the children will be able to win a prize at the end of 

the day as well as numerous activities in classes. The Uruguay v Egypt match will also be shown on the projector in the hall. Hope 

to see you all in your kits on Friday. 
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